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Fear 2 Freedom and the National Center for the Prevention of Community
Violence invite you to a kick-off event for our new program called "GreenZone
Relationships," on Wednesday, February 12, at 12:30 p.m., in the DSU Ballroom.

February is National Youth Dating Violence Prevention Month, and this month is
also your chance to take a stand against this type of violence on college
campuses. This program is dedicated to educating youth about what to watch for
in negative relationships and how to live in the "GreenZone."

We encourage you to come out and take a stand toward preventing this type of
violence among our youth. We can't wait to see you there!
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